
HB 1409 -- School Uniforms

Sponsor:  Darrough

Currently, the school district of the City of St. Louis must
determine if a uniform is required for each of its schools.  This
bill permits every school district to make a determination about
uniforms in its schools and adopt a policy for its
implementation.


